Banbury Tennis Leagues

Secretary’s Report 4th February 2016

Dear Members and Representatives

| start this report with an apology for my resignation and the sincere hope that a replacement is
found in time for a proper handover before May when the Floodlit and Winter League arrangements
need to start.

It’s important to think ahead so we can effect a smooth transition.

Congratulations to Banbury A for becoming Summer League Champions for the fourth successive
season. The weather enabled us to finish more or less on time and once again I’'m grateful to your
Team Captains for making this happen.

Entries for the proposed new Summer Leagues have been a bit disappointing but most of the teams
who have entered have agreed to maintain their entries on a trial basis and perhaps more entries
will be attracted in future years.

As well as thanking Colin, Trevor, Sue Jelfs and Shirley and Bronwyn for their help and support |
would like to thank those of you who have sent such kind and positive messages about my brief
tenure as League Secretary.

| hope your League maintains its friendly and sporting tradition for many years to come.

Regards

Nick Adams
League Secretary - Banbury Tennis Leagues
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